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November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Consultation on the school Admissions Policy:  
 
The governors of Shoreham Academy would like to give notice of proposed changes to the 
academy’s Admissions Policy which will apply from the 2026-27 academic year and thereafter, 
subject to any further consultation. 
 
The School Admissions Code requires that all schools consult key stakeholders on changes to 
their Admissions Policy. We will therefore be launching a formal, six-week consultation on the 
academy’s Admissions Policy which will go live on Monday 2nd December 2024 and close on 
Monday 13th January 2025. 
 
The main changes proposed are in relation to the oversubscription criteria namely the inclusion 
of children of staff, and the inclusion of siblings of Shoreham Academy Sixth Form students 
who didn’t attend Shoreham Academy in lower years. The rationale behind these changes can 
be found on the admissions page of the school website or by clicking here: admissions. 
  
We would like to invite parents to provide their views on the proposed changes. If you wish to do 
so, please send any comments to consultation@shoreham-academy.org  or complete the 
Microsoft Form here by the deadline of Monday 13th January 2025.  
 
If you have any questions about these proposals, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
   
Yours sincerely,  

 

Jim Coupe, Principal 
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